
As it is going to be Easter, research any easter 

foods and see if you can create your own recipe 

using these as inspiration.  

Then have a go of making this 

with a family member. Remember 

to upload the pictures on to 

Class Dojo.  
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Spellings – please use Spelling Frame to 

practise your spellings. There are great games 

to explore! 

In maths, we are looking at multiplication, 

division, factors, multiples and prime numbers. 

Can you be going on TT Rockstars regularly to 

support your with your times table knowledge.    

In English, we will be looking at a range of 

writing genres.  

Could you design a new toy or game and then 

create a persuasive 

advert to sell it to other 

children? 

Following on from this, 

can you then create a set 

of instructions and an explanation manual to go 

with the game.  

 

In science, we are looking at why people look 

different as they get older. Could you either 

get some pictures of yourself and show how you 

have changed from being a baby to now. Ask 

your parents about the different stages of 

your life and what skills you learnt and how old 

you were.  

 

Could you interview someone who is older in 

your family and ask them questions about their 

life and the stages they have gone through.  

In Geography, we will be exploring ‘The 

Amazing Americas’. Can you choose a state in 

America and research 

all about their climate, 

population, lifestyle, 

animals that are native 

to the area and create a 

poster or fact file 

about that state? 

 

In design and technology we are learning about 

electricity and creating a Ferris wheel. Could 

design and a game with 

different elements in including 

noise, light and maybe even 

movement.   
 

As part of our work on health and wellbeing 

create a mindfulness colouring picture that you 

could share with a friend.  

 

We are looking for different mindfulness in 

class, if you can create an activity which would 

be calming to complete please share with the 

class.  

 

In maths, we will be focusing on arithmetic 

questions weekly. You will 

have a set of questions to 

answer each week. 

Remember to ask your 

teacher for a new sheet.  

You also need to make sure you are practising 

your times tables weekly. Please by logging on 

to TT Rockstars at least three times a week.  

Please make sure you go on TT Rockstars and practise your times tables regularly.  

Make sure you bring your book in daily to school and are reading regularly at home. This will help with your writing        

 

 

 


